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I am extremely concerned about the plastic that we have no choice but to buy. As 
consumers, our hands are tied. PFAS, as well as other factors, make packaging a 
major problem in our state, and country. It is up to YOU to help us fight this. I oppose
this bill, and am a tax-paying resident of Maine. Thank you for standing with me and 
my fellow Mainers as we try to keep Maine healthy.


